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Hazelton, Laura

From: John Slater <slaterconsult@gmail.com>

Sent: 29 September 2015 17:44

To: Hazelton, Laura

Cc: DPCAAC Planning Committee

Subject: Re: 17 Croftdown Road, NW5 1EL 2015/4680/P

Dear Laura, 

 

Many thanks for the clarification. We have no other objections 

 

John M Slater 

 

 

On 9/29/2015 3:19 PM, Hazelton, Laura wrote: 

Dear Dr Slater, 
  
Thank you for your comments regarding the above application. 
  
I note your objection primarily relates to the use of glazing for the balustrades at first 
floor and roof level. However, the proposal was amended prior to registration to omit 
this feature and include black metal railings instead. 
  
In addition, the applicant will be removing the first floor rear terrace, so that the 
railings will only be at roof level. 
  
I would therefore be grateful if you could confirm whether you still wish to object to 
this application.  

Kind Regards,  

Laura Hazelton 

Planning Officer 

Development Management 

Culture & Environment 

London Borough of Camden 

 

Phone: 020 7974 1017 

Web: camden.gov.uk  

5 Pancras Square 

London N1C 4AG 

 

 

  

This e-mail may contain information which is confidential, legally privileged and/or 

copyright protected. This e- mail is intended for the addressee only. If you receive this in 

error, please contact the sender and delete the material from your computer.  
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